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Press release
„From the Polish School of Mathematics to the Polish school of algorithmics and programming - about IT specialists, a Polish gold mine”.



[bookmark: _GoBack]The Polish Information Processing Society, in cooperation with many outstanding people from the world of computer science in our country, implemented a project called "From the Polish School of Mathematics to the Polish school of algorithmics and programming - about IT specialists, a Polish gold mine" at the request of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs. Its purpose is to support the promotion of Poland as a country with high intellectual potential, and in particular rich in world-class specialists in the field of algorithmics and programming - i.e. the most sought-after qualifications in the digital world. We have something to talk about and be proud of.
We want to build the image of a wise, creative and creative Pole. Some time ago Poland was given the slogan "creative tension". I think that it fits perfectly into the environment of Polish IT specialists. We are creative, we like to improvise, we are not afraid of adversities and challenges for which we always find the right solutions.
The project, which is now directed at Polish diplomacy, we want to launch broader and long-term activities for the position of IT specialist / creator of solutions in the digital world in business, science, education, administration, medicine, entertainment ... on every field of activity.
The products of the project are information materials presenting outstanding Polish IT specialists and their great achievements in international competition at IT competitions, competitions and olympiads but also in the fields of construction and use of artificial intelligence tools, machine learning, augmented reality and computer games.
We have prepared publications and materials in the form of an information folder and video set describing the achievements of Polish IT specialists and their contribution to the development of leading companies in the digital technology sector. The folder, film and spots, as I mentioned, will be used by teams promoting Polish branches abroad. We also share them with everyone today.
The whole project is united by its logo and the slogan "PoLAND of IT masters".
With our project, we want to reach the widest possible audience, mainly among specialists working in companies from the IT sector as natural ambassadors of this action. Therefore, we kindly ask you to help distribute materials created by us on your websites and in social media - joining the initiated project. This is our environment and let's build its universal, positive image.
More information and other press materials: https://landofitmasters.pl/#dla-mediow 
#polandofitmasters, #PLIT, #PLITM
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